
 

Principal’s Report 
 
I would like to thank everyone for coming on Tuesday night.  
Special thanks to those who planned, shopped, cooked served 
and cleaned up afterwards.  It is much appreciated. 
While I tried to convey my thanks on the night, I missed out on 
publically thanking the staff.  It is a great team that will only get 
better. 
Yesterday we spent nearly all day on the school plan.  The 
school plan has been informed by situational analysis.  Thank 
you to everyone who returned the surveys which formed the 
situational analysis.  We had 100% of students who returned the 
surveys and well over half of the parents.   
A special thank you to all of the students.  It is going to be a 
good year next year. 
Have a happy and safe holiday. 
 
Sandy Ellis 
 

Term 4 Week 10                           Friday 16 December 2011 

RETURN TO SCHOOL 2012 
 

 MONDAY 30 JANUARY 

First day for Y3/4/5 & 6. 

 

TUESDAY 31 JANUARY 

First day for K, Y1 & Y2  

 

 MONDAY 30 JANUARY 

Best Start interviews for  

Kindergarten 2012 
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P & C NEWS 

The P & C ran a very successful 

raffle and BBQ to end 2011.  The 

committee would like to thank all 

who helped to sell raffle tickets, 

chased up donations, prepared 

served, cooked  and cleaned up on 

the night.  There was $1011.40 

raised between the raffle and 

BBQ, which for a small school is a 

very good effort.   

The raffle winners were: 

Tropical Fruit World Voucher - 

Wayne Yeo 

Salt Bar & Grill Voucher 

Tanya Bevern 

Christmas Hamper 

Glenda Royal 

Night for Two at Mantra-Salt  

Village 

Molly Phillips 

We hope you enjoy these very nice 

prizes over the holiday period. 

SUPPORT FOR SCHOOL IN 
PAPUA NEW GUINEA 

A huge thank you to everyone 
who has donated goods or 
money to support the Savai 
Elementary School in Papua 
New Guinea.  A total of $407 
was raised!!!  The students will 
be overjoyed and very proud 
when they receive their uni-
forms next April.   
Warm Regards 
Ms Young 
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Academic Achievement    
Mary Loder Shield   Cody Brownbill 
 
Mathematics Achievement   
Tiny Phillips Shield   Jackson Perry 
 
English Achievement   Jack Phillips 
 
HSIE Achievement   Jacob Capps 
 
Citizenship Award   Isaac VanZanten 
 
Sport Achievement   Jack Phjillips 
 
Infants  
Academic Achievement  Taj Balasinovitch 
 
Duranbah Spirit Award  Isaac VanZanten 
      Molly Phillips 
      Jasmin Phillips 

PRESENTATION 2012 


